
Co Antrim business fined £400 over
water pollution incident

A Co Antrim business has been fined for causing a discharge of trade effluent
to enter a waterway.

Competition to appoint a new Chief
Commissioner for the Charity
Commission for Northern Ireland

The Department for Communities has launched a competition to appoint a new
Chief Commissioner for the Charity Commission NI.

Road improvement scheme for A24 Main
Street Clough

A £320,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Main Street, Clough will
commence on Sunday 19 March 2023.

George Cross on display in Ulster
Museum

The award was presented to the four National Health Services of the UK at a
ceremony in Windsor Castle in July 2022.
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Reappointment of a Non-Executive
Director to the Northern Ireland
Ambulance Service

The Department of Health has announced the reappointment of a Non-Executive
Director (Lay) to the Northern Ireland Ambulance Service (NIAS).
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